
Share the Spirit; Spread the Word 

August 23, 2017 
 
Lennoxville and District Community Aid 
On Thursday, August 24, at 2:00 pm a presentation of the play Home Child by Laura 
Teasdale in the Aedee Beaudoin Community Centre in Lennoxville.  Featuring Mary-
Francis Kobelt and Nicolas Retson-Fournier. "Comedic, insightful and touching"  Please 
call 819 821-4779 to reserve a seat.  Bring a friend. By donation.  
 
Quilt Show 
St George’s Parish Guild and Evening ACW invite one and all to visit The Lennoxville 
Quilters’ Annual Quilt Show—Friday, September 8 10 to 5 and Saturday, September 
9 10 to 4.  Enjoy muffins, cookies, tea, and juice.  Hope to see you all there! 
 
Ham Harvest Supper 
St Barnabas Church Milby & St George’s Church Lennoxville will hold a Harvest Supper on 
Saturday September 16, 2017 at 5 PM.  At: Ives Hill Community Hall, 370 Ch Ives Hill, 
Compton.  Cost: $13 for Adults, $6 for children 12 and under.  Menu: ham, scalloped 
potatoes, squash, baked beans, salads, homemade rolls & dessert.  Come and enjoy a 
delicious meal and help support the little Church in Milby! 
 
Save The Date: A Deanery And Area Churches Night of Entertainment  
Saturday, September 30, 7:30 pm, St. George's Church, Lennoxville. The Prodigal 
Trilogy is coming soon - Sept 30th! Please see your church rep to reserve/purchase 
tickets. Or, you may call Cathy at 819-842-1276. For more information on actor and 
storyteller Jason Hildebrand go to www.jasonhildebrand.com  Spread the word! 
 
Upcoming Events at St. Anne's Church, 171 Principale St. South, Richmond 
 
Monthly Military Whist card parties, starting on Thursday, September 14, 7:30 pm and 
every second Thursday in the following months.  For more info, to reserve a table or 
donate lunch and prizes, please contact Elizabeth at 819-826-6134. 
 
Rummage Sale, Saturday, September 23 from 8 am to noon.  Bag and box sales available. 
 
The annual Soup Supper will be held on Friday from 4:30 till 6 pm October 20.  A variety 
of soups to choose from and pies for dessert!  This event is much appreciated when the 
weather changes. 
 
Christmas Tea and Bazaar will take place on Saturday, November 25.  There will be 
door prizes, a bazaar table, a food table and a silent auction.  You don't want to miss this! 
 


